
 

 

QCT Board Meeting, 20 October 2017: 

Outcomes summary 

 

At this meeting the Board: 

• approved for consultation with stakeholders a draft guideline to accompany the QCT 

policy on suspension of teachers’ registration for posing an unacceptable risk of harm 

to a child 

• approved a brief for provision to consultants as part of an invitation to submit 

proposals for facilitation of a workshop for the Board and senior staff members on the 

QCT’s overall strategic approach 

• received a briefing on factors likely to have significant influence on the QCT’s 

budgets over the next five years 

• received an overview of the QCT’s outcomes on the annual Working for Queensland 

survey for public sector organisations  

• received a briefing on implications for the QCT of the recommendations of the recent 

review of the ‘blue card’ system in Queensland 

• received a briefing on preliminary plans for the Board-member election due to be 

held in 2018 

• considered the QCT’s role in promotion of the teaching profession 

• received feedback from Board-member participants in the Queensland trial of the 

certification process for Highly Accomplished and Lead teachers. 

 

 


